THE PIGGOTT SCHOOL

A Church of England Academy

Head Teacher Mr D J Gray MA, NPQH



Twyford Road, Wargrave, Berkshire RG10 8DS
Telephone 0118 940 2357
Facsimile 0118 940 4892
office@piggottschool.org
www.piggottschool.org

7 October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

In light of the government wanting more students to cycle to secondary school, the My Journey Wokingham team are keen to work with you to ensure the safety of students, by offering the following:

Free Doctor Bike checks

Free Doctor Bike checks by a qualified mechanic, to ensure bikes are roadworthy and safe to ride. These events are listed on the My Journey Wokingham website, including the below upcoming sessions. Please be aware that you must book a time slot, and some slots are already full.

- Woodford Park Leisure Centre 10th October 2020: https://myjourneywokingham.com/events/free-bike-checks-at-woodford-park-leisure-centre/
- Arborfield Green Community Centre 24th October 2020
 https://myjourneywokingham.com/events/free-bike-checks-at-arborfield-green-community-centre/

Helmets

Helmets can be purchased through the school at cost price (£10 each) and payments can be made through ScoPay. The closing date for orders is 19th October. Helmets are subject to availability and may not be available in all the colours shown. If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium funding, please contact their Assistant Head of Year to enquire about support.



We hope that you welcome these opportunities to encourage bike safety among the children.

Kind regards,

Miss Foster

Head of Year 8
The Piggott School



